
 

Exploring is a co-ed career-exploration program open to students ages 14 – 20 who have completed  

the eighth grade.  Exploring is an extension program offered through the Northeast Iowa Council, BSA.   

 

    

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
 
Dubuque Auto Plaza BMW-Nissan-Hyundai invites you to participate in their Auto Technician Exploring 
Program.  Through this program students will learn about the daily life in this career, the training and 
education necessary to enter this field, and be given hands on experience working with tools and 
equipment used by auto technicians.  Exploring is a nonprofit which offers career exploration programs 
to young men and women ages 14-20 that have completed the eighth grade.   

 
Come and join the Dubuque Auto Plaza BMW-Nissan-Hyundai Auto Technician Exploring program on 
Monday, December 1st, 2014 from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. at Dubuque Auto Plaza, located at 600 Century Dr. 
in Dubuque.  The annual registration fee for this post is $25.00.  Students will receive a full schedule on 
at the first meeting, but meetings will be on Monday nights from 6-7 p.m. Students will receive a tool 
box on the first night.  Each session they attend, they will learn valuable skills and even be given tools to 
fill up their tool box. How’s that for career preparation? 

  
Let us know you are planning to attend!  Please RSVP to Laura Cornelis with the Exploring Program at 
(563) 556-4343 or email at laura.cornelis@scouting.org.  Please complete the registration form, make 
sure it is signed by a parent at the bottom, and mail it along with your annual registration fee of 
$25.00 to Exploring at P.O. Box 732, Dubuque, IA, 52004.  Tell your friends about the program and have 
them get in touch with Laura Cornelis regarding registration. 
 
Exploring can be an informative and fun way to help you prepare for the future! 

Sincerely, 

Doug Warthan 
Dubuque Auto Plaza, President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

You are invited to join the  

Auto Technician Exploring Program 

sponsored by Dubuque Auto Plaza! 
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